FSHS BASS CATS
PO BOX 731
FRANKLIN KY 42135
WWW.FSHSBASS.COM
FSHSBASS@GMAIL.COM
Coach - Drew Snider

2018/19 OFFICERS

PRESIDENT - CHUCK FLEMMING
VICE PRESIDENT - GARY SLIGER
SECRETARY - JULIE MCGEE
TREASURER - GABE SMITH

We would like to be acknowledged as a Franklin Simpson High School external booster, known
as the “FSHS Bass Cats”. Listed above are the current officers for the 2018/2019 school year.
‘We have attached the following documents:

Employer Identification Number “FSHS Bass Anglers”
Insurance Policy

2018 Annual Financial Report

2019 Combining Budget

2018 Bank Statements

2019 Fund Raising approval forms

Thank you in advance.

FSHS BASS CATS



